AGCO Is A Proud Supporter Of The
National FFA Organization And The
National FFA Collegiate Scholarship Program

AGCO’s Support of FFA Collegiate Scholarship Program Continues to Grow

DULUTH GA.
GCO is a proud supporter of the National
AFFA Organization and the National FFA
Collegiate Scholarship Program. During the
2012-2013 FFA scholarship year, AGCO and 60
local Challenger®, Massey Ferguson® and
Gleaner® dealers will distribute a total of 120
scholarships in the amount of $1,000 each. The
local scholarship program, which AGCO
launched in 2011, has seen tremendous sup-
port from dealers with four new dealerships
joining the effort for the 2012-13 scholarship
year.

“Our dealership has supported FFA in Idaho
since the business was founded in 1990. We do
so because FFA is a program that addresses the
agricultural interests of young people in our
communities, many of whom are going to be our
top farm operators and customers in the fu-
ture,” says Cleve Buttars, president/CEO, Agri-
Service, a participating dealership
headquartered in Twin Falls, Idaho. “AGCO
couldn’t have chosen a better agricultural youth
organization to support. The company’s spon-
sorship of local scholarships fits in perfectly
with what we were already doing, giving us an
additional opportunity to support these young-
sters through college.”

Through the FFA scholarship program Massey
Ferguson, Challenger, and Gleaner dealers fi-
nancially support students through post-sec-
ondary school to help launch their careers in
the agricultural industry.

“The young men and women involved in FFA
are the future of the agricultural industry and
are the key to feeding the world whether they re-
turn to the family farm after college or get in-
volved with other areas of agriculture,” says
Jason Marx, vice president of marketing at
AGCO. “We salute FFA for its fine work and are
proud to be a part of the National FFA Collegiate
Scholarship Program that recognizes and sup-
ports these students.”

“Agriculture constantly faces new challenges
and provides new opportunities, and these
scholarship recipients are the future of our in-
dustry, thanks in part to the role FFA has
played in their lives,” says Marx.

AGCO is one of FFA’s longest-standing spon-
sors with 2012 representing 67 years of sup-
port. During this time, AGCO has provided
more than $1.2 million dollars in support of

FFA, with individual dealers contributing in ad-
dition. Supporting the scholarship program is
just one way the company and its employees ex-
press their appreciation for FFA and today’s
youth. On a national level AGCO will distribute
12 scholarships and AGCO Finance will distrib-
ute six scholarships in the amount of $2,000
each.

AGCO’s corporate involvement also includes
the National FFA Convention in Indianapolis,
Ind., and has a recruiting presence at the Col-
legiate Career Fair. Marx mentions that many
AGCO employees credit FFA with helping them
to develop their own skills and lifelong interest
in agriculture. A



